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The Board of Directors withdraws Annual General Meeting 
proposal for long-term incentive program
The Board of Directors of Enea AB has decided to withdraw the proposal for a long-term 
incentive program that was presented in the notice to the 2025 Annual General Meeting.

The Board of Directors has resolved to withdraw its proposal for a new long-term incentive program for 
senior executives and other key personnel in the company (item 18 on the proposed agenda included in 
the notice to the Annual General Meeting on May 6, 2025).

The decision to withdraw the proposal follows a more in-depth evaluation together with the intended 
participants, which concluded that the program is unlikely to fulfill its intended purpose.

For more information contact:
Kjell Duveblad, Chairman of the Board
Phone: +46 8 507 140 00

About Enea

Enea is a global specialist in advanced telecom and cybersecurity software, with a vision to make the 
world’s communications safer and more efficient. Dedicated to innovation and security, our solutions 
connect, optimize, and protect communications between people, companies, and connected things 
worldwide. We serve 160+ communication service providers across 100+ countries, with more than 3 
billion people relying on Enea technologies every day. Headquartered in Stockholm, Sweden, Enea is 
publicly listed on NASDAQ Stockholm. To learn more, visit enea.com.
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